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21 June 2021 
 
 
Greetings, USD 382 Families: 
  
Thank you for your continued support of our students, staff, and school community. We hope you are 
well, and we are reaching out today with some important information and a convenient process that can 
assist families and our school district. Even though all children will be able to eat FREE during the 
2021-22 school year, the Household Economic Survey (HES) generates additional funding for our local 
school programs. 
 
We encourage all families to consider, review, and complete the HES application. Eligibility 
determination will be made according to the established guidelines, and if your family qualifies, the 
district will still receive the funds accordingly. A few additional reasons for this consideration include: 
 

● Textbook, Enrollment, and Technology fees are waived for families who qualify--the HES 
determines qualification and is based on income and family size. 
 

● If families do not complete the application, State funding for our school district may be reduced. 
  
We have included a copy of the HES application for your convenience and consideration, and please 
feel free to contact our district’s office with any questions using the information below. 
 
Online application is available at – www.usd382.com – Parents – Household Economic Survey. 
  
If you prefer, you can submit the Household Economic Survey application by mail or return it in person 
at your child’s school. If you decide to send your documents by mail, please send them to the address 
below. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this important process. 
  
 
Heather Van Slyke 
Food Service Coordinator 
USD 382 
401 S Hamilton 
Pratt, KS 67124 
 
620-672-4500 
 
heather.vanslyke@usd382.com 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 


